Dear Secretary,







December 2016 
Please see the attached letter below from the NFWI, regarding a recent survey to which they have had a poor response. Please can you bring this to the attention of your members and encourage them to respond. 

Yours faithfully

Michelle Harris

Federation Secretary

14 December 2016
Ref: JO/KG
Dear Federation Secretary
Re: Extended deadline for Our WI, Our Future Questionnaire
As you are aware the advertised closing date for the above mentioned questionnaire passed on 12 December, however I regret the response rate from the membership has not been as high as expected.   

Whilst the NFWI has received sufficient responses to calculate an overall organizational report, based on the current response rate it would not be possible to analyze the results per federation as originally intended. Federations play such a crucial role within the organization it had been hoped that providing your federation with specific feedback would enable your Board to ensure everything you do remains relevant to your members. Please refer to the attached spreadsheet which details the number of responses received versus the minimum amount required to create a statistically valid sample for your federation.
It has therefore been agreed to extend the deadline for both online and hard copy questionnaire responses to 28 February 2017. The NFWI will be communicating this to members via the February edition of WI Life, social media and in the January Mailing. Please would you do everything you can to assist in spreading this message within your federation, and encourage every member to have her say about the future of the WI?
Members can fill in the survey via hard copy, on pages 49-51 of the November/December issue of WI Life and return it using ‘Freepost NFWI’; or online using this link www.thewi.org.uk/our-wi-our-future-survey. Online responses are encouraged as they are more cost-effective to process than hard copy replies.   
With many thanks.
Yours sincerely
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Jana Osborne 

General Secretary
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